Jeffrey Fischbach

From: Jenne Nelson <director@hamlinemidway.org>

Sent: . Monday, July 1, 2024 4:42 PM

To: Jeffrey Fischbach

Cc: Fernando Ramirez Viorato

Subject: Re: 670 Snelling Ave N - Fernando & Sons Auto Repair - Class N License District Council

Form & Floorplan

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hello Jeff and Fernando,
Yes, | can confirm that we received the materials.

Fernando, if you would like to meet with our Development Committee to share more about your business, they are
always eager to meet with and welcome new business owners to the neighborhood. If you are interested in a letter of
support, that is also the committee you would meet with. Let me know and I'll connect you to them.

Thanks!

Jenne Nelson | she/her
Executive Director

Hamline Midway Coalition
Schedule a meeting with Jenne
director@hamlinemidway.org

(651) 494-7682

On Mon, Jul 1, 2024 at 4:11 PM Jeffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hello Jenne,

DS! Licensing Division has received an Auto Repair Garage license application for the above referenced location.

Fernando Viorato (applicant / copied on email) states he has emailed you the attached forms.

Can you confirm he has submitted this information to your organization?




Let me know if you have any questions about this matter.

Thanks,

Jeff Fischbach

DSl Inspector Il

Cityof Saint Paul, Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: (651) 266-9106

Email: Jeffrey.Fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov

SAINT PAUL
MINNESOTA

From: Fernando Ramirez Viorato <vfernandoautos@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 3:09 PM
To: Jeffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: Re: 670 Snelling Ave N - Fernando & Sons Auto Repair - Class N License District Council Form & Floorplan

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

| sent over the necessary documents over to Jenne Nelson

On Mon, Jul 1, 2024 at 2:02 PM lJeffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul. mn.us> wrote:

Fernando,

In order for DSI License Division to continue processing your license application you must send the attached
documents via email to:

Jenne Nelson ( director@hamlinemidway.org ), Executive Director District 11 Hamline Midway Coalition




Please copy me on the email to Jenne.

Thanks,

Jeff Fischbach

DSl Inspector ili

Cityof Saint Paul, Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: (651) 266-9106

Email: Jeffrey.Fischbach®@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov

SAINT PAUL
MINNESOTA




